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C4 recently hosted a lunch for 23 former staff members in 
celebration of Career and Technical Education month.  
Culinary Arts students developed and served the menu of 
homemade pimento cheese with homemade crackers, 
Southern fried chicken with cornbread waffles (topped with  
C4 maple syrup, which they boiled down from sap), ending 
with dessert of homemade banana pudding and homemade 
vanilla wafers. There were a lot of memories and history 
shared as the attendees enjoyed each other’s company. 
Today’s C4 is built upon the foundation that these prior 
employees created and their work is greatly appreciated.  

Gus Gaylord and Ethan Walter, with 
the newly-installed pantry. 
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